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The report was presented by the Cabinet Member for Children’s Services, Councillor Guy 
Renner-Thompson, and Sue Aviston, Head of School Organisation and Resources, to 
the Committee at their meeting on 2 February 2023.   
 
Following some discussion, the Committee agreed to advise the Cabinet they supported 
the recommendations as outlined in the report.  
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